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Comments: The idea for these companies to set up shop inside the motorize snowmobile area is a bad idea for

several reasons.To start with there are other areas to do so,areas that will keep conflict to a minimum.Another is

parking,there is very little parking as it is.The snowmobile clubs have worked hard in helping to maintain the

snow park roads with the forest service.To allow a for profit group who has done nothing to help in this area and

probably wont is not right.THere is already a shelter in the Bear Paw area that is non profit put there for everyone

for saftey reasons as well as Canyon Creek

and Glacier Creek all three built and Maintained by The Whactcom County Snowmobile Club.To put the permit

for the cabin in the same permit app is wrong!These Motorized Snow parks are for motorized vehicles not for

money making groups who will try their hardest to push the people who have built the trails.These people are not

welcome!


